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This week has flown by - cannot think why! 
I hope you all managed to have a reasonable break and were 
not unfortunate enough to be caught up in all the travel 
chaos. 
The jubilee celebrations were wonderful and a credit to the 
country, well worth a catch-up. 
 
 
 
 
 
Scooters and Bikes 
Children are welcome to ride their bikes or scooters to school wearing the appropriate safety 
equipment. These can be left in the area beside caretakers shed.  
School cannot take responsibility for these items outside of school hours. 
We have had some recent reports of older children entering the playground in the evening and 
weekends. Even though we are physically unable to prevent this, the school is private property and if 
you see anyone it may be worth reminding them politely. 
 
 
 

Relationships and Sex Education 

As part of your child’s educational experience at Whimple Primary School, we aim to promote 
personal wellbeing and development through a comprehensive taught programme of Personal, Social, 
Health and Economic (PSHE) education that gives children and young people the knowledge, 
understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live healthy, safe, happy and fulfilled lives, both now 
and in the future. 
 
Learning about the emotional, social and physical aspects of growing up will give children and young 
people the information, skills and positive values to have safe, fulfilling relationships and help them 
take responsibility for their own well-being. 
 
From September 2020, Relationships and Sex Education (RSE), along with Health Education, 
is statutory,  and forms part of the National Curriculum.  This aspect of the curriculum will be 
taught in all classes this half term. For more details of what is covered please look at the website - 
https://www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk/website/relationships_and_sex_education/522030  

 

If you have any questions please contact the office to arrange an appointment. 
 

https://www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk/website/relationships_and_sex_education/522030


 
 
Weather 
As always our weather is unpredictable. Children 
need to have a waterproof coat and a sunhat, (and 
suncream if really sunny), available to them in school.  
 
PE kits should also be in school at all times for children 
to change into for their PE lessons. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week commencing 6th June    Phonics Screening (Year 1)  

        Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) 

Wednesday 15th June                                 Oak swimming session (and 22nd June) 

Friday 17th June     PTA Cake sale - playground 

 

Friday 1st July      Sports Day 10am to 1pm  

Friday 8th July      PTA Sweet Sale - playground 

Monday 11th to Friday 15th July Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to Pixie’s Holt 

Saturday 23rd July     School Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 17th September   PTA AGM in school library 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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